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It is our goal to issue all of our students their class schedules, hall lockers, and textbooks 
during their scheduled Orientation time slots.   Please remember that June 12, 2009, as 
noted on the registration cards, was the last day to request schedule changes.  There is a 
processing procedure which students may utilize to request schedule changes, once 
school has begun.  Please keep in mind that schedule changes at this time are extremely 
rare and are allowed only for registration errors or academic requirements based on 
recently received FCAT scores, etc...   Students will not have the opportunity to request 
schedule changes during the textbook issuing time.  Textbooks will be issued to 
correspond with the student’s schedule as of June 12, 2009.  Locker assignments will also 
be printed on the class schedules, so students should take extra care not to leave their 
printed course schedules unattended.  Parents who are driving their student to the school 
should drop them off and pick them up at the breezeway on the East side of the school.  
 
 
All Returning 10th, 11th, and 12th Grade Student Orientation – August 18, 2009 
 
All of these students should report immediately to the Cafeteria at their designated date 
and time.  You will be asked to sit in an assigned area in the Cafeteria upon your arrival 
to help us keep the distribution of class schedules, hall lockers, and textbooks as orderly 
as possible.  This process should take approximately 30 to 60 minutes.  The 
upperclassmen Orientation schedule is as follows: 
 
 12th Grade – Tuesday, August 18, 2009 at 8:30 AM 
 
 11th Grade – Tuesday, August 18, 2009 at 10:00 AM 
 
 10th Grade – Tuesday, August 18, 2009 at 1:30 PM 
 
 
9th Grade and New Student Orientation   - August 20, 2009 at 8:30 AM 
 
All incoming 9th grade and new students should report to the Theater at 8:30 AM on 
Thursday, August 20, 2009.  Students will be issued schedules, lockers, and textbooks as 
part of the Orientation process.  They also will be given information about some of the 
wonderful opportunities that are available to our Northview students which will also 
include a brief tour of the Northview campus.   The entire process should take 
approximately 90 minutes, so parents are asked to be prompt in picking up their students 
at the breezeway after the conclusion of this activity.   All other information pertinent to 
the 9th Grade and New Student Orientation will be given in the Theater that morning.   
 
 


